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The Registrars' website, https://registry.se is The Swedish Internet Foundation’s website for registrars. The
website contains up-to-date information and here registrars can log in to update their contact information, view
invoice documentation, statistics,  as well as obtain routines and guides, et cetera.

Kindly note that the registrars' website does not serve as an administration interface for domain names and
contacts.
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